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PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

This is to inform all concerned that the Ministry Minority Affairs, Govt. of India has decided to make 

furnishing Aadhaar necessary even for such applicants who have not furnished the same during 

registration of their applications. In this regard, provision has been made on NSP whereby the applicant 

can furnish his/her Aadhaar at a later date. The deadline for the same is as follows: 

For Fresh Applications- 31.12.2021 

For Renewal Applications- 15.01.2021 

SMSs have also been sent from NSP to all for completing the same. It may be reiterated that the 

disbursement of scholarships (both fresh and renewal) will only be done if Aadhaar authentication is 

complete.  

 Sd/- 

 Shri. A. Ch. Marak 

        Director of Higher & Technical Education 

        Meghalaya:::Shillong  
 


